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Zone 2 Report  

March 30, 2019 
 
My last Zone 2 meeting was held at North Hampton Lions Den on Thursday, February 21, 2019 
at 6:00 pm.  I had 6 out of 7 clubs present.  I let my clubs know that ZC Joe Jackson would be 
taking over for me as the new Zone Chair.   
 
I went to a meeting on Sunday, January 27, 2019 at Fletcher club. I was part of the group that 
went and helped give ideas to them because they are struggling for members and only a couple 
of lions are mostly doing everything.  On March 23, 2019 the club did a Pancake Breakfast from 
7:00am to noon at A.B. Graham in Fletcher.  I went and worked with the Fletcher lions on their 
pancake breakfast.  The Fletcher club is working on having a Membership night. 
 
I also worked at the Troy club chicken barbeque on Saturday, March 23rd. 
 
I gave out Springfield National Trail their chevron awards.  The first Wednesday in April I am 
going to the St. Paris club to give out their chevron awards.  I will also be going to the 
Northridge club to give them their chevron awards.     
 
As I am making my visitations I am letting the clubs know about “Learn to Roar” Lions training 
on Saturday, June 15, 2019 at Der Dutchman Restaurant in Plain City. 
 
I am in progress of making the rest of my visitations to the other clubs.  It has been another 
very good year. 
 
My Clubs are:  Fletcher, North Hampton, Northridge, Springfield National Trail, St. Paris, Troy, 
and West Milton.    
 
 
Yours in Lionism 
Zone Chair Sheryl Schlater 
 
 
 

 
It’s Great to be a Lion 



 


